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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Abe [abegupta@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 22, 2012 10:58 AM
To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health
Cc: SHILL@WATERBOARDS.CA.GOV; abhg25@gmail.com; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; 

Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; Mitch Hajiaghai; Bob Trommer; 
CHeadlee@waterboards.ca.gov

Subject: Re: ACEH Correspondence for RO257

Dear Mr. Detterman, 
 
Let me be very clear on this point so no one is confused-- contrary to the 
false representation in your letter, I never terminated any work and any statement to 
this effect is completely false. Sierra Environmental is still the contractor on this job and 
they have not been relieved in any manner as a matter of law.  
 
I did object to "work" occurring on the property in a trespassory manner without the 
notification, knowledge and consent of the owner of the property, a reasonable response 
of any property owner to malicious behavior which injures their property. Further, the 
owner of Sierra Environmental indicated that you told him to engage in the work 
(namely drilling four wells) without the owner's consent.  
 
I agree with your transfer to the Regional Water Board in furtherance of the stated goal 
to "move sites to closure."  
 
Regards,  
 

abe gupta | abegupta@gmail.com | t (925) 519-7956 | f (925) 269-2380 
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On Thu, Mar 22, 2012 at 10:49 AM, dehloptoxic, Env. Health <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org> wrote: 

Dear Interested Parties, 

  

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000257. 

  

Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam. 

  

Sincerely, 
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ACEH 

  

 


